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Comments: The American Bison who reside in the Yellowstone Region should have access to roam freely in our

forest land in that area.  They are a species of Conservation Concern, in fact they should have been

automatically mention as a priority to becoming a viable resident in the national forest and even more specifically

the Custer Gallatin National Forest.  That being said I do object to the plan as it now stands and this plan does

need to be amended and revised to include the necessary protections for the American Bison habitat in it and

that the Forest Service does recognize the American Bison as a species of concern.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

 


